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Petra Rangel

From: Grace Blake <equestriangrace3@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 8:50 AM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: File Number: P235

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of 

the integrity of this message. 

 

Good morning,  

 

We had a couple questions in regards to the rezoning of the 350 acres near Homestead Regional Park from A-35 to RE-5. We 

appreciate your time taking our concerns and questions into consideration.  

 

1. We believe that equestrian easements should be installed between the new homes potentially being built. This is a very strong 

equestrian community and by not putting easements in, it restricts everyone else from having access to the Homestead Park. It 

is dangerous for riders on horseback to have to take busy roads in order to access the open space.  

2. There is a lot of wildlife on that land. Has a study on endangered species been done prior to building homes and possibly 

destroying habitats? 

 

Thank you kindly, 

Neighbors Cody and Grace Davis 

661-753-6730 

661-860-0425 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


